
        Super Pre-K December Newsletter
        B106 and B110

        We are so thankful to be wrapping up another  
        wonderful month together, and look forward to all 
        of the special activities that December will bring to 
        Coast Kids Preschool! Last month, we explored the 
        concepts of Fall harvest, our Veterans, the 
Wampanoag Tribe and the Pilgrims, the many things we have to be thankful for, and all of the different ways that 
we can give glory to God in thanks in our daily lives. We painted with feathers, learned about owls, learned 
Christmas songs, wrote and counted out our numbers 1- 10. 

We have been practicing daily for our special CKP Christmas Celebration that will be held on Thursday, 
December 1st from 5:30-6:15 pm in our Family Center. The students will be celebrating the birth of Jesus 
through song, and we invite you and your families to join us for this fun and festive event.  On Friday, December 
2nd (after our Christmas Celebration evening) we will be having an all school Christmas Jammie Day. This is the 
day to come all comfy- cozy in their Christmas PJs.  Our class Christmas parties will be held Thursday, December 
15th & Friday the 16th. We are asking for a $3 donation for each day your child will be attending; we will 
purchase festive plates, napkins, bananas, strawberries, and some other little surprises for the students to 
celebrate this wonderful holiday together. THANK YOU!

We will also be holding a Christmas Book Exchange on Thursday, December 8th and 9th. This is a fun way for 
your child to give and receive a special gift from their classmates, and enjoy the special experience of giving to 
   those they care about. Please bring in one wrapped book (for each day that your child  
   attends) with your child’s name written on the outside (please keep the book cost to under 
   $5). Books are always a wonderful and welcomed gift for children this age.

   December Planned Possibilities:
   The letters ‘Kk’ and ‘Ll’ Mystery letter game
   “Rainbow letters” Christmas tree art
   Frog Jump Capitals Letter review
   Christmas journal writing Jesus’ birth story

We are always intentional in our teaching here at Coast Kids Preschool. Just one of our 
intentional activities is our ‘letter of the week’ and ‘share time’. Many learning goals and 
objectives are met through these activities, including demonstrating emerging knowledge 
   of the alphabet, using letter recognition to begin to make 
   meaning from print, and critical thinking and problem-solving 
   skills, just to name a few. 

    Holiday blessings to you and yours,
    Miss Angela & Miss Brandi 
    angela.schlatter@northcoastcalvary.org
    Brandi.LaFee@northcoastcalvary.org


